
  12/27/2022 

REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RFP 2022-021 Occupational Health and Safety Program 
Addendum I 

 
Acknowledge receipt of this addendum in the bid submission. This addendum is a part of 
the Contract Documents and shall be included in the Contract Documents. Changes made 
by the addenda take precedence over information published at an earlier date.  
 
Request For Proposal No. 2022-021 has been amended as follows:  
 
 
Due date for RFP 2022-021 has been extended from January 3, 2023 till January 10, 
2023. 

Lona Hankins 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 

Regional Transit Authority 


